
 

 
 

NEWS & EVENTS 
6 AUGUST 2023 

 
 
CHURCH PAINTING WORK 
 
Church painting work has begun and will continue until 17th September. From 21st 
August to 8th September, the interior of the Church proper will be painted. During this 
time when the interior of the church is being painted, the 6.15 am and 6.30 pm Masses 
from Mondays to Fridays will be at Loyola Hall. There will be no Holy Hour on Fridays 
during this period. However, all weekend Masses will be in church as usual. 
 
 
SFX YOUTH CHOIR 
 
The SFX Youth Choir is recruiting musicians and singers to play and sing at the Youth 
Mass every 4th Saturday of the month.   
 
For further information, please contact Jeremy (012-3812683) or Christine (019-
6452818). 
 
 
SFX CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
 
The SFX Children's Choir invites children from our Religious Education classes and 
their family members to sing and play for the monthly Children's Mass.   
 
For more information, kindly contact Marianne Aw (019-3650452). 
 
 
EMMAUS CENTRE FOR COUNSELLING & SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT 
 
Emmaus Centre invites applications for its Para-counsellors Training Programme 
beginning on 7th October 2023.  The Programme, run every Saturday from 9.00 am to 
12.30 pm at Bilik Kostka, will stretch over 3 semesters until 22nd February 2025.  Interested 
persons between the ages of 28 and 50 years may apply no later than 27th August 2023 
by completing the Google form at https://forms.gle/MnJbu2EqcKm5KGQP8 or scanning 
the QR code below.   
 
For further details, please WhatsApp or SMS 014 669 1516 or email 
emmauscounselor.sfx@gmail.com.   
 

https://forms.gle/MnJbu2EqcKm5KGQP8
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SFX LIFELINE 
 
The SFX Lifeline Young Adults Ministry will be having their annual Lifecamp on the 
theme "Modern Day Disciple" from 22nd to 24th September in Harvest Haven, Gopeng, 
Perak.   
 
For registrations or further information, please contact Stephanie (013-4736757) or 
David (010-4691973). 
 
 
SFX GOLDEN SENIORS MINISTRY 
 
The Golden Seniors Ministry is organising a Pilgrimage to the St Pio Spiritual Centre 
at Ulu Tiram from 23rd to 24th September (two days & one night).  The Tour Fare of 
RM230.00 per person includes travel by air-conditioned coach and one night stay at a 
3-star hotel with breakfast, plus one lunch and one dinner at a local restaurant. The 
charge for a single supplement is RM60.00.   
 
For further information, please contact Peter Tan (012-3372079). 
 
 
 


